
THE PRESCRIPTION COLLECTION SERVICE 
AKA – THE DRUG RUN 

REPORT TO THE VILLAGE MEEING 
TUESDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 2021 

 
 
 
 

THE DRUG RUN – NO, IT DOESN’T MEAN THAT I AM A MULE OR A 
DEALER….. IT DOES MEAN THAT YOUR PRESCRIPTIONS ARE 
COLLECTED FROM THE SURGERY AND DELIVERED TO THE CO-OP FOR 
YOU TO COLLECT EVERY WEDNESDAY AND FRIDAY.    
 
THIS WAS ORGANISED VERY ABLY BY LOU KADAN UNTIL MAY THIS 
YEAR WHEN I TOOK OVER.  WE HAVE A DEDICATED TEAM OF 5 
VOLUNTEERS – CHRISTINE FISHER, EDWARD WRIGHT, KATE 
GOODCHILD, JACKIE ALMOND AND MYSELF – WITH TWO OTHERS 
PREPARED TO HELP OUT IF ANYONE IS NOT AVAILABLE – ANDREW 
COLLIE AND JOANNA SAUNDERS.   I AM SURE YOU ALL AGREE THAT 
THIS IS AN ESSENTIAL SERVICE AND WOULD LIKE TO THANK THE 
TEAM.   
 
THE SYSTEM WORKED LIKE CLOCKWORK DURING MARY KING’S 
TENURE AND I HOPE I CAN LIVE UP TO LOU’S COMMITMENT AND 
EFFICIENCY.  
 
 
 
 
 
PAT LANCASTER 
9 SEPT 2021 
 
 


